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To: All the Heads of Schools 

Dear Principal, 

Subject: Update Notification: Important New Developments for Schools 

Please note the following Important updates: 

Examination Year 2025 onwards 

Issue of Migration Certificates 

The Migration Certificates will be issued to successful candidates by CISCE along with their 
Statement of Marks and Pass Certificates from the Examination Year 2025 onwards. 

A nominal charge of ~ 250 per candidate will be charged for this. This charge will have to be paid 
to CISCE by the school at the time of paying the Examination Charges while confirming the entries 
of candidates for the current Examination Year. It may be noted that the candidates who fail to 
attain a Pass Certificate will be given a refund of the charge collected for the same. 

Examination Year 2026 onwards 

Revision in Registration Charges 

The Registration Charges for registering candidate in Class IX of ICSE have been revised from 
the Examination Year 2026 onwards. The revised Registration Charges are ~ 1000/- per candidate. 

You are requested to disseminate this information to all concerned. 

For any further queries or clarifications, you may contact CISCE at council @,cisce.org 

With warm regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Db:~ 
Chief Executive & Secretary 


